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DCPS to host Senior Parent Nights 
 

Daviess County Public Schools will host free college information sessions from 5:30 to 7 p.m. Tuesday, 
Sept. 17, at Daviess County High School and from 5:30 to 7 p.m. Wednesday, Sept. 18, at Apollo High 
School for members of the Class of 2020 and their families. Both the “County to College” and “Eagle Expo” 
events will include an open-house style informational expo, college fair and food provided by DCPS Family 
Resource Centers. 
  

The program will feature information about applying to college, completing the FAFSA (Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid), scholarships, submitting transcripts and registering for the ACT assessment. 
  

Owensboro Community and Technical College, Kentucky Wesleyan College, Brescia University, Western 
Kentucky University, the University of Kentucky, the University of Louisville, Murray State University, 
Eastern Kentucky University, the University of Southern Indiana, the U.S. Army, and the National Guard 
(along with many more) will have tables set up at the schools starting at 5:30 p.m. both evenings. 
Representatives will be available to provide information about their programs and to answer questions about 
opportunities available to students after high school. 
  

Those in attendance will also be eligible for door prizes, with drawings taking place throughout both 
evenings for prizes that will include including dorm-size refrigerators and microwaves donated by the Youth 
Services Centers and the DCPS College and Career Readiness department. 
  

“We are excited to celebrate the beginning of senior year with the Class of 2020 and their families, but it is 
also important to realize how quickly this year will go by,” said DCHS guidance counselor Kelly Powers. 
“This event is part of our ongoing commitment to preparing students to succeed beyond graduation. We are 
looking forward to providing important information and resources to help students and families with the 
college application and financial aid process.” 
  

Kelly Spaw, CCR coach at Apollo, agrees with Powers, “Apollo is excited to host our first college fair of the 
year that parents can attend with their student.” 
  

All Apollo and Daviess County high school seniors and their families are invited to attend. For more 
information, contact: 
  

AHS – Guidance counselor Cristy Dame or College & Career Readiness coach Kelly Spaw 
      270-852-7105 or cristy.dame@daviess.kyschools.us or kelly.spaw@daviess.kyschools.us 
  

DCHS – Guidance counselor Kelly Powers or College & Career Readiness coach Trey Pippin   
      270-852-7305 or kelly.powers@daviess.kyschools.us or trey.pippin@daviess.kyschools.us  
 

 
Note to media – Our media partners are invited to attend these events at Apollo High School, 2280 
Tamarack Road, and Daviess County High School, 4255 New Hartford Road, to share information about 
how DCPS high schools work closely with parents, students and post-secondary institutions to ensure the 
continued success of graduates. 

Superintendent Matt Robbins 
matt.robbins@daviess.kyschools.us 

Phone 270-852-7000 

1622 Southeastern Parkway                                
Owensboro KY 42303 
www.dcps.org                         

www.Facebook.com/DaviessCountyPublicSchools 
Twitter: @dcpsKidsFirst 

YouTube: DCPSTV 

mailto:cristy.dame@daviess.kyschools.us
mailto:kelly.spaw@daviess.kyschools.us
mailto:kelly.powers@daviess.kyschools.us
mailto:trey.pippin@daviess.kyschools.us

